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5 university place hicksville

James Suozzi <jsuozzi@oysterbay-ny.gov> 

There are no open/expired permits, nor are there any code violations. The building department does not
maintain records for water, sewer or any other special assessments

This message (including any attachments) may contain confidential information and is intended
only for the individual or individuals named. If you are not the intended recipient, you should
delete this message immediately. If you received this message in error, please notify the sender
immediately.

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
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